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Department of Education and Training Question No. SQ17-000233 

Senator Carr, Kim provided in writing.

Enhancing the Training of Mathematics and Science Teachers Program 

Question

Have evaluation reports for projects funded under the Enhancing the Training of 
Mathematics and Science Teachers Program been received? If so please provide copies. 

Answer

The Enhancing the Training of Mathematics and Science Teachers program and projects 
funded through it have been supported by ongoing formative evaluation since 2013. This 
included the initial assessment of project objectives, approach and associated risks. The 
formative evaluation also provided support to the projects in preparing statements of project 
logic and outcomes. Ongoing evaluations through the course of the program have been 
conducted and annual progress reports provided. The final program evaluation will be 
undertaken by mid-2017.


